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Damien Key Club thanks you 
for a great job with being an 
active participant in service 

projects this month!
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Editor’s note
Happy October! Wow, it’s been 
a whole month since the last 
newsletter and I’m so proud of 
where we have come! There’s 
been a lot of new service 
projects like the Birthday Card 
Making  for Orphans that was 
held with the UH Manoa 
students (a big thank you to our 
former LTG Hollie Rader), the 
Coloring Pages for Children, 
and Suicide Prevention posters 
too.
 Lots of new and exciting projects are 
coming in October and Patricia Foronda, 
our president is so excited to reveal the 
Halloween service projects! Be ready to 
get spooky for the month of October!
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President’s 
Message

Happy Halloween Month, Damien Memorial Key Club members! 

We are officially one-fourth of the way through the 2021-2022 school 

year, and I hope I can face the academic challenges the next 75% 

is going to bring me. If you have not turned in your forms and dues 

yet, this is the last month—last chance—for you to. 

This month, we have a new fundraiser: Trick or Treat for UNICEF. 

You all will receive a cardboard box for the fundraiser, and you will 

have to raise at least $20 by November 1. These funds will be going 

towards children’s COVID relief in third-world countries as well as the 

Pediatric Trauma Program, which is an organization that prevents 

children from encountering life-threatening injuries. 

Let’s hope the fundraiser turnout is successful so that we can 

assist as many people as we can around the world with their daily 

lives. 

 



Our Damien Key Club last year was a huge success with our 

club being ranked Diamond distinguished. This Key Club term, our 

board members decided to pay our retired Key Club members a visit 

through the UH organization, Circle K. The event was on September 

12, 2021 at Kaka’ako Waterfront Park from 8am to 10am. Around 

20-30 members from both Damien Key Club and Circle K showed up 

to the event and we all practiced social distancing. We all 

introduced ourselves, considering that more new Damien Key 

Clubbers joined us that day, and afterward separated into groups. 

Everyone, despite the masks, seemed very pleased with the project 

and was overall having a good time. We ended up making up lots of 

cards and they all came out pretty nice. Everyone seemed to get 

along pretty well and the project was overall smooth sailing. We 

ended the project with everyone satisfied with their work, took a 

group picture, and went off on our separate ways. The project was a 

success and we hope to partner up with UH’s Circle K group again 

soon!
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September Circle K Orphan Birthday 
Cards 
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Coloring Pages for 
children’s books 

Kinesthetic learning can improve the way a person 
takes in information, especially young ones who have been 
learning the fundamental basics through the internet with 
recent circumstances. Therefore, Damien Key Club has 
created an alphabet coloring book, filled with engaging 
drawings and doodles! Each letter page is created by a 
different member, encircled by unique objects that begin 
with the same letter. We hope that our captivating coloring 
book will assist young ones to learn to their best ability. 
Thank you to those who signed up and participated! 
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31BeanBeanBean

16Honolulu Zoo 
Children’s 

Discovery Forest
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16

31Trick or Treat for 
UNICEF

Dog Toys to Waipahu 
Dog Shelter

31Book Drive

October DCM

Important Dates for the 
Month of October
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

October 16, 2021 | 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM | Zoom

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- Trick or Treat for UNICEF -

October 1-31, 2021 | Fundraiser



Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii District
Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

DMSKC BOARD MEMBERS
- President -

Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

- VP of 
Communication -
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Ruel Rivera

- Treasurer -
Allen Torralba 

- Editor -
Lillian Murakami

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskc.sec@gmail.com
mailto:dmskctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

